

## CONGRATULATIONS!

Please welcome to the village our very newest resident, **Alex Llywelyn**, pictured here with big brother **Aron**. Alex Llewelyn was born to his proud parents, Kirsty and Gavin, on 31st January 2017.

## **FOLDING TABLES**

A number of Gopak folding tables (14 in all) have been purchased by **Menter Siabod** for the use of the community. These are lightweight, folding tables, 1830mm x 760mm and are available free of charge to any village organisation, or private function - though any donation is of course always welcome!

All you have to do if you wish to borrow them is to contact Bob Valintine. **Mob:** 07553296221 or

e-mail: bobandnen@btinternet.com for access to the Gwyddelan Suite where they are stored. You will be required to fill in a form (forms will be attached to the storage trolley) indicating the number of tables required, date of loan and return etc., with a contact number, and, please, any



New volunteers always welcome, please contact Ali on 01690 750 291 or ali.valintine@googlemail.com

